
 

 

 

Dear Visitors to the Glebe Surgery and Storrington Pharmacy 

 

We want to thank our patients and customers for their considerate driving and use of 
the premises. 
 
However, there have been a few incidents brought to our attention that have caused 
some concern.  We would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone that The 
Glebe is a private road with a recommended speed limit of no more than 15 mph.   
 
We are aware that there is a problem with visibility coming in and out of the patient 
car park which has been passed on to the Landlords to review if anything can be 
done. In the meantime please be considerate of others as you enter and exit the 
patient car park. 
 
We would also like to draw your attention to the double yellow lines on The Glebe. 
Parking on these is prohibited and causes additional problems with visibility and 
blocks access for emergency vehicles, residents of The Glebe and staff.   
 
When accessing our services we ask please that you respect our neighbours. 
 
Once again we thank all of our patients and customers for their continued support. 
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